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 Bill No.: SB760 

 Version:  Engrossed 

 Request Number:   

 Author: Sen. McCortney and Rep. Echols 

 Date: 4/5/2019 

 Impact:  $150,000 from revenues into OMMA fund 
 

Research Analysis 

 

SB760 requires a short-term medical marijuana license application be available on the State 

Department of Health’s website. The license shall be granted to any applicant who can meet the 

requirements for a two-year medical marijuana license but whose physician recommendation for 

medical marijuana is only valid for sixty (60) days. The fees and renewal process for the license 

shall be determined by the Department.   

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Wendler  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The State Department of Health estimates the cost of a workflow addition to Complia will be 

approximately $150,000. Complia is the IT software that runs the medical marijuana program. 
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Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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